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14th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Teaching and learning: The children have had another fabulous week of learning. 

The children have been engaging with a range of science 

activities as part of Science week. We have been learning 
about the life cycle of frogs during Forest School.  I wonder 
how long until our frogspawn hatches and we see 
tadpoles? RTYFC have also delivered an active science 

workshop for all children on Wednesday 13th March.   

 

FOLS 

 

Comic Relief: On Friday 15th March, we are inviting 

the children to come to school wearing their own 

clothes in aid of Comic Relief. Donations are voluntary but we 

recommend a pound which will be donated to the Comic Relief 

charity.  

 

 

Learning Conferences: 

The staff team are looking forward to seeing you with your child next week at your child’s learning 

conference. Information about how these are run is on the website. 

 

Easter Service: 

Our Easter service is on the 26th March at 9:30am in St Peter’s church. We are delighted to invite 

parents to the church to join us, however we have a restriction on numbers within the church for 

safety reasons. St Peter’s church have advised us to remind our parents that they only have seating 

capacity for 56. With this in mind, tickets will be available and allocated on a first come first served 

basis and limited to 1 ticket per family. Should you wish to apply for a ticket please email 

crose@layston.herts.sch.uk. Your email should contain 

Child’s name: 

Year group: 

Person who will be using the ticket:  

 

Ticket requests to any other email address will not be successful. Your ticket will need to be collected 

from the office and signed for, collection will be on Wednesday 20th and Friday 22nd March. Tickets 

cannot be transferred and if you are unable to make it once receiving the ticket please let the office 

know so we can allocate it to the next person. If the name on the ticket needs to change please let the 

office know as soon as possible. Please remember to bring your ticket in order to enter the church. I 
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know this may seem excessively bureaucratic, but we have no other options if we want to invite our 

parents to join us. We look forward to seeing you there. 
 

If you are able to help walk the children to and from the church, please contact your child’s class 

teacher.  

Best wishes,  

Adele McMurrough  

Head teacher 


